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                 11th May 2021 
Dear Parent, 
 
Re: Face Coverings  
 
Following the Prime Minister’s announcement yesterday, in line with the updated Operational Guidance, 
from Monday 17th May, the Government will no longer be recommending that pupils wear a face covering 
in classrooms or communal areas.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
 
 

http://www.epat.education/
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/984843/10_May_Schools_Guidance.pdf

